Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 23, 2023, the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), received a petition for Sara Hare, Vice President of Logistics, Global K9 Protection Group, LLC (Petitioner).

The request for Variance/Waiver states: Global K9 Protection Group is contracted with numerous airline and freight forwarder clients to provide explosive detection at various cargo screening facilities as a TSA approved program. They are required by TSA to possess small amounts of high explosives for K9 odor training and testing. Global K9 Protection Group is not required to manufacture, sell, detonate, or destroy explosives. Global K9 Protection Group requests a waiver, variance or exception to any requirement requiring a blasting exam for small-quantity possession of explosives.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
